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 7th	Grade	Gallery	Walk	
On	March	5th,	the	seventh-grade	language	arts	
class	experienced	a	gallery	walk	of	black	and	
white	photos	of	individuals	of	different	
identities	and	cultures.	The	students	reflected	
on	each	image	and	analyzed	its	
connection	to	the	concept	of	
identity	and	how	people	are	
perceived	upon	appearance.	This	
activity	was	done	to	begin	the	
literary	analysis	unit	for	the	whole	
class	novel,	The	Outsiders.	
 

6th	Grade	
Greek	
Symposium	
Mr.	Polvere's	6th	grade	
Social	Studies	class	
recently	had	a	Greek	
Symposium.	Each	
student	studied	a	
famous	Greek	and	
pretended	to	be	that	
person;	even	dressed	
for	their	role.	The	
students	had	a	great	
time	and	their	
presentations	were	
excellent.	

Principal’s	
Challenge	
The	DMS	Principal’s		
Challenge	starts	
Wednesday,	March	27th.		
Register	your	child	for	
this	amazing	program	
where	they	get	to	train	for	
the	5K	with		
Mr.	Regan!		For	more	
information	and	to	
REGISTER	go	to:	
demarest5k.org	
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Roller	Coaster	Project	
Congratulations	to	the	8th	graders	on	a	phenomenal	
Roller	Coaster	project.		Twenty-two	teams	created	

model	roller	coasters	using	foam	
pipe	insulation,	tape,	and	whatever	
they	could	find	to	add	height	and	
pizzazz.		The	students	were	able	to	
use	the	engineering	and	design	
process	to	make	successful	roller	
coasters	that	demonstrated	the	
conversion	of	energy.	

 

Social	Studies	
Socratic	
Seminar	
Mr.	Lefer’s	class	
discovered	the	series	of	
events	that	led	to	the	
American	Revolution	by	
engaging	in	a	multi-day	
Socratic	Seminar.	
Students	learned	about	

the	factors	that	incited	rebellion	
in	the	colonies	and	led	our	forefathers	to	

war.	The	undercurrent	of	revolutionary	ideas	was	
evident	to	all	who	participated.	

Harlem	
Wizard	Visit		
On	March	5th,	Gerald	
Warrick,	also	known	as	
the	Sky	Walker	of	the	
Harlem	Wizards,	visited	
DMS.	Mr.	Warrick	
dazzled	the	student	
body	with	basketball	
tricks	in	preparation	for	
the	NVD	versus	Harlem	
Wizards	game	on	March	
24th	from	2-4pm.		All	
proceeds	will	benefit	
NVD	project	
graduation.			


